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Police have located the burnt out remains of the Bayliner F19 that was stolen from Fort St John on July 4th. 

The vessel was located in a field off 273rd Road, west of Charlie Lake, Fort St John BC. Please contact the 

Fort St John RCMP or CRIMESTOPPERS if you have information on this incident. 

 

 

 


